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Orientation Week 2010 
Student Feedback Survey (Meds 2014) 

September 2010 
51 out of 101 incoming students responded 

 
1. Did you find Orientation Week overwhelming? 
a) Overwhelming   13.7%     
b) Just right    86.3%   
c) Not enough content/activities 0% 
           

2. On Thursday morning of the 1st week (Sept 2), you had presentations by three 
faculty who spoke about their different career paths in medicine. 
Did you find it useful to hear their stories?   
a) Yes  84.3%           
b) No  15.7%    
 

3. Referring to question 2, did the session make you think differently about 
what you might like to pursue in medicine? 
a) Yes  29.4%           
b) No  70.6%    
 

4.  Referring to question 2, did the session make you feel welcome? 
a) Yes  98%          
b) No  2% 
 

5. Did the “PEARLS OF WISDOM” session make you feel welcome? 
a) Yes  100%          
b) No  0%    
 

6. Did you find the “Curricular Overview” session with Drs. Sanfilippo, Gibson 
and Davidson on Friday morning useful? 
a) Yes  90.2% 
b) No  9.8% 
 

7. How would you rank the overall “Orientation Week” experience? 
a) Had a great time  80.4%        
b) It was OK   19.6%       
c) Got bored   0.%   
 

8. How would you rank the overall organization of events? 
a) Well organized 56.9%  c) Poor  7.8%   
b) Good   35.3%  d) Very poor 0%      
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